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The Mt. Healthy Historical Society Museum is open most  

Tuesday and Saturday mornings, 9-11, and the first Sunday  

of  each month (except January and February), 1-3 p.m. 

I encourage everyone to visit Celebrate Mt. Healthy on Saturday, 

September 8 in the city park.  Our Ice Cream Social will be held 

in the community building by the pool from 3 to 6 p.m.  Join us 

for fresh pie, cookies, brownies, and cake, as well 

asñof  courseñice cream.  Weõll also have mule 

& wagon ridesñtickets are free when you spend 

$1 at the ice cream social.   

Also, July is membership renewal time.  If you havenõt paid your dues in the 

last few months, please renew now.  An individual membership is $10 and a 

business membership is $25.  We always welcome new members!   

You can use the form on the last page of this newsletter and mail your pay-

ment, or you can pay through PayPal if you visit mthealthyhistory.org and 

click on òMore ways to help the Mt. Healthy Historical Society.ó     

                                                                     - Penny Huber, president 

September program ~ 

Author Kerrie Hollihan (In the Fields and Trenches) will give a presentation on 

World War I at 7 p.m. on September 12 

at the Mt. Healthy United Methodist 

Church (7612 Perry). 

We will serve light refreshments.   

Hope to see you there.      

http://mthealthyhistory.org/index.html
http://mthealthyhistory.org/index.html
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Third-grade field trips 

Once again this year we were able to host all of the 

third-grade classes from both Mt. Healthy North 

and South Elementary Schools.  Pictured here, 

some of the students from South enjoy exploring 

our museum.  They did a scavenger hunt of objects 

in our collection and, as usual, most declared that 

our dolls are òcreepy.ó  But they had lots of fun, 

and beautiful weather for walking from the school 

to our museum and the playground at the park.  

The students from North visited the following 

week, arriving on busses.  Thank you volunteers! 


